
 

CITY OF WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS 
City Council Agenda Communication 

 

 

 

Meeting Date: Monday October 17th, 2022 

 

Prepared By: Brian Rittenhouse – Public Works Director 

 

Agenda Item: Oakwood Storm Sewer CIPP Lining Purchase Authorization. 

 

Explanation:  Over the years Staff has addressed sinkholes along a 300 ft. 42-inch corrugated metal 

Storm Sewer at the intersection of Oakwood and Eilers Ct.  The metal pipe has rusted 

away in spots causing the sinkholes.  Staff received a quote of $174,500.00 from Hoerr 

for CIPP lining. Hoerr was awarded the City’s CIPP Lining commodities bid.  Staff was 

told, by GA Rich, it would cost a lot more to open cut because it would involve 

trenching through curb, roads and yards. This is a budgeted storm sewer project. 
   

Fiscal Impact:  Not-to-exceed the budgeted $175,000.00 for the Storm Sewer CIPP Lining. 

 

Staff Recommendations:  Staff recommends contracting Hoerr Construction to perform the  

Oakwood Storm Sewer CIPP Lining. 

 

Action Requested:  Approve purchase authorization to contract Hoerr Construction to perform the 

Oakwood Storm Sewer CIPP Lining in not-to-exceed amount of $175,000.00. 

 

 

 



 


